Meeting Minutes for June 10, 2010                            

Milton Planning Board

The 29th meeting of the Planning Board for fiscal year 2010 was held on Thursday, June 10, 2010, at 6:30 p.m. in the John Cronin Conference Room.   

In attendance: Planning Board members Alexander Whiteside, Edward L. Duffy, Peter F. Jackson, Bernard J. Lynch III, , Planning Director, William Clark, and Planning Board’s Administrative Assistant Diane Colligan

Absent:  Emily Keys Innes

1. ADMINISTRATIVE TASKS

The Planning Board approved the meeting minutes from May 20th as amended and postponed the meeting minutes from May 27, 2010 until the next meeting. 

2. FUTURE MEETINGS

The Planning Board confirmed future meeting dates of June 24th and July 8 and 22, 2010 at 6:30 P.M. in the John Cronin Conference Room at Town Hall.

3
CITIZENS SPEAK     

Adam Roberts, Editor of Milton Patch.com addressed the Board.  Milton Patch is a new on-line news paper which covers matters going on in the Town such as Board meetings along with current news, business directory and classified ads. This company is owned by AOL. 

4.
 APPROVAL NOT REQUIRED FOR 71 FOREST STREET 
 Mr. Robert Daylor from the Tetra Tech Company presented to the Board a plan showing a proposed lot line adjustment between tow existing lots that meet the minimum frontage requirements with access from Forest Street. He was instructed to come back with various changes. 
5
PUBLIC HEARING      


The Town of Milton Wind Turbine Project was continued to June 24, 2010 at 7:00 p.m.

6.
DIRECTORS REPORT


Mr. Clark informed the board relative to;

· Affordable Housing 
· Town Hall solar panel R.F.P needs a contractor by the end of July. There will be a web site that will show the Town’s energy savings. 
· Wind Turbine
· Skating Rink RFP
· DCR RFP B 7\7
7.
NEW BUSINESS

· Bicycle Advisory Committee presented a letter to the Board. Edward Duffy would like to see the various proposed bike paths in color. 

8.
 ADJOURNMENT   

The meeting was adjourned at 8:41 PM.








 _________________________








Edward L. Duffy, Secretary
 

